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Presidential Apology Letter

The passage of the Civil Liberties Act in 1988 granted financial compensation and a formal apology by the President of the United States to all Japanese Americans who were incarcerated during World War II. However, two years passed before the funds were distributed as the following apology letter by President George HW Bush (dated October 1990) shows. When completed, 82,219 people received an apology and compensation for the “serious injustices” done to them or their heirs during the war.
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‘THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

A monetary sum and words alone cannot restore lost years or
erase painful memories; neither can they fully convey our Nation's
resolve to rectify injustice and to uphold the rights of individuals.
We can never fully right the wrongs of the past. But we can take a
clear stand for justice and recognize that serious injustices were
done to Japanese Americans during World War I1.

In enacting a law calling for restitution and offering a sincere
apology, your fellow Americans have, in a very real sense, renewed

their traditional commitment to the ideals of freedom, equality, and
Justice. You and your family have our best wishes for the future.

Far

GEORGE BUsH
PRESIDENT OF THE UNITED STATES

OCTOBER 1990
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